
 

 Monday 6th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We are very excited to be participating in Children in Need at Mulberry 
Wood Wharf Primary. This year the focus will be on the power of Positive 
Relationships and the impact these relationships have in helping to support 
children and young people throughout the school years. At Mulberry Wood 
Wharf Primary we understand and value the positive relationships we form 
with our children and our families.  

We will celebrate and fundraise for Children in Need on Friday 17th 
November by encouraging all children and adults to wear their spotty 
clothing to look SPOTacular for the day.  

We will also be participating in The Pudsey Bearpees Challenge from 
Monday 13th November to Friday 17th November where each class will 
complete 1000 Bearpees! Bearpees are an amazing way to keep active, stay 
positive and support our well being. We cannot wait to see the results of this 
challenge! This challenge doesn’t just have to be done at school, why not 
join in at home. Here is a link on how to do a Bearpee in different ways, 
even seated on a chair.   

We are excited to announce that we will be continuing The Great Mulberry 
Wood Wharf Bake Off! We had an amazing selection of tasty treats last year 
and cannot wait to see what this years contestants bring! The criteria for 
the bake off is this:  

• Competitive and always up for a challenge 
• Simply enjoy getting stuck in and having fun  
• Love trying new things or learning a new skill 
• Enjoy baking delicious cakes, biscuits, cake lollies, etc…  

 
If this sounds like you, then please bring your entry to school on the 
morning of Friday 17th November ready for our Judges to decide a winner!  

All money raised will go to the Children in Need Charity.  

If you have any questions please speak to a member of staff.  

Kind regards, 

The Mulberry Wood Wharf Team 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/fundraising/introducing-pudsey-bearpees/learn-how-to-bearpee/

